
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

16th February 2022 

 

Y5/6 Boys Rotherham Football Festival 

 

Dear Parents /Carers 

 

Your child has been chosen to participate in the U11’s Rotherham Football 

Festival on Monday 7th March 2022. The festival is being held at Maltby 

Academy Astro Pitch and will begin at 3:30pm and finish at approximately 

5:30pm. 

 

The children will be walked to the event after school and supervised whilst 

there by Mr Hoskins. All children are to be collected from Maltby Academy 

Astro Pitch at 5:30pm please. 

 

For this event your child will be provided with a school football kit. Your child 

also requires: 

• Shin pads  

• Waterproof/ jacket 

• Football boots with moulded studs or trainers/ Astro turf trainers 

• Drinks bottle 

• Snack to eat after school before the fixtures (if wanted) 

 

If you are happy for your child to attend this festival, please complete this 

FORM 

 

If your child cannot attend, please let Mrs Moore or Mr Hoskins know ASAP. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mrs Moore  

Sports Lead 

 

 

 

 
 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=RCH8FHWxYEaO1ZbPgVctRkBXwajj7B5NusNQxAg7VrxUOUdUNlpQVEExNlJQTjNERE5YRTZGTjVNUi4u

